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     Summer Breeze – Your Neighborhood News      

Hello neighbors! 

We’re excited to bring you the latest updates, upcoming events, helpful reminders, and 
community news in this edition of the HOA newsletter. Whether you're a longtime resident 
or new to the neighborhood, our goal is to keep everyone informed, engaged, and 
connected. 

We value your input and look forward to working together to make our community the best 
it can be. Thanks for being an important part of what makes this neighborhood feel like 
home!                                                                         

       Wishing you a safe and incredible 

Fourth of July!        

You're invited to celebrate with your 
neighbors on Underwood Court for a fun 
and festive gathering. Come enjoy the 
holiday, connect with the community, and 
make some great memories together! 

We look forward to seeing you there—let’s 
make it a Fourth to remember! 

While we're soaking up the sunshine, it's 
also a great time to take care of those home 
and neighborhood projects—starting with 
sidewalks! 

Did you know? The City of Carmel offers 
Sidewalk Repair Grants to help with repair 
costs. If you have a sidewalk in need of 
some TLC, visit www.carmel.in.gov and 

search “sidewalk repair grants.” You’ll find the application form and full instructions on 
how to apply. 

Let’s keep our neighborhood safe, walkable, and looking great this summer! 

Just a quick reminder to please submit your HOA dues if you haven’t already. Timely 
payments help keep everything running smoothly for our community. If you have 

any questions or need assistance, feel free to reach out! 

Below are the best ways to communicate with your HOA board and see upcoming 
information! 

• Check out the neighborhood website at 

https://woodcreekcarmel.godaddysites.com/  

• Or join the neighborhood Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/185965878474259  

(Wood Creek Homeowners – Carmel) 

 

• Email the HOA at:  woodcreekcarmel@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Scheduled Events 
 

• HOA Annual Meeting 
 
Location: Home of  
   Leah Tevault 
   5348 Underwood Court 
Date: Sept. 5th, 2025 
Time: 6–7:30pm  
 

💌 RSVP by Aug. 31st 

with Leah Tevault at  
812-592-1943.  Or click 
here for a sign up sheet 
 
This will help with 
planning food for the 
meeting.  

 

• Fall Yard Sale 
 
Join Sara Meeker with 
setting up a sale in the 
neighborhood. Sept. 20th  
8am–4pm 
 

 
Board Members 
• Devin Randle – President 

 

• Sara Meeker – Vice President 
 

• Leah Tevault – Secretary 
 

• Tim Schug -Treasurer 
 

• Bill Stewart – Grounds 
Superintendent 
 

• Koren Brown -–At Large 
 

• Christina Ortuzar – At Large 
 

• Michelle Glozman – Community 
Liaison 
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